
 

 

 
Relevant Information 

Medellin, February 14th, 2019 
 
 
EPM states that, with respect to the information posted in the last 
few days through some media outlets regarding the announcement 
from the Attorney General of the Nation, in the sense of escalating a 
request to the Superintendence of Partnerships [Superintendencia 
de Sociedades] to investigate alleged irregularities in the 
development of EPM’s company goal, as well as for the alleged 
omission in the release of the information, in the Ituango project’s 
development framework, that: 
 
1. To date, EPM has not been officially notified by the Attorney 
General of the Nation of the aforementioned request.  
 
2. Throughout the Ituango project’s contingency, EPM has supplied 
complete, accurate and timely information to State agencies, and 
has attended to the official requests that they have received. 
 
3. EPM has disclosed information to interest groups directly, as well 
as by issuing press releases, communiques, granting interviews and 
press conferences with the media.  
 
4. EPM reiterates its willingness to cooperate with the authorities 
and will provide a timely response to requests that are officially 
notified.  
 
 
 


